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What we are learning

Book Displays 
Earth Day is April 22 so we are focusing on books that teach students
about the natural world around us and how we can make the world a
better place! 
I also have books on display for Arab American Heritage Month and Asian
American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month (May). 
4th and 5th Grades
We are starting a novel unit in grades 4 and 5 where we will discuss story
elements as we read award-winning novels. 
3rd and 2nd Grades
In third grade, we are finishing up reading The Big Sting. Second graders
are learning about biographies and some important women in history. 
1st Grade and Kindergarten 
In kindergarten and first grade, we are working on improving
comprehension by retelling a story.   
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Reminders

April is the last month to check
out books! 
Make sure you are finding those
missing books and getting them
turned in. 

Upcoming Events

Library Resources

Ever wonder what Ms. Duke is
reading? 
You can find out here:
https://sites.google.com/gm.sbac.e
du/mediacenter/home

Contact Info

mail: dukecb@gm.sbac.edu

Phone: (352) 955-6709 

April - Arab American Heritage
Month

SAVE THE DATE

Book Fair May 23 - May 30 


